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Thank you for your participation in the HORIZONS study based at the University of
Southampton. In March 2020 we decided, after careful consideration, to pause the HORIZONS
study, due to COVID-19. This meant that from Wednesday 25th March we stopped sending
questionnaires to participants. In recent weeks, we have been going through the process of re-
starting the HORIZONS study. We are now happy to say that we are able to resume sending
questionnaires to participants. In addition to the usual questionnaire, we will also be inviting

participants to complete some additional questions about their experiences as a result of the

COVID-19 pandemic.

The safety and welfare of you and the study team are our primary concern. We know this could
be an anxious time for you. Macmillan Cancer Support have produced guidance to support
people living with and recovering from cancer which you can find on the Macmillan website

https://www.macmillan.org.uk/coronavirus

Now more than ever, we are committed to continuing our work to understand what is
important to people with cancer during their treatment and in the months and years afterwards.
If you have any questions about the study, please contact us by email on

HORIZONS@soton.ac.uk.

We wish you all the very best.
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